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From: Ellen Kanner <ellen@kannerkreative.com>
To: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/6/2014 1:23 PM
Subject: Re: Permit #2014-02225 - 89 Exchange St - Sign Permit

Hello,

Sorry I don't recall that in the application this time nor do I remember that when we applied for our last 
location's sign permit in 2011 where we shared a space for signage with 4 other businesses and our sign 
is sized based in that last application.
The new frontage we have I just measured to be 23 feet. 

Ellen

> On Oct 6, 2014, at 10:01 AM, Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
> 
> Ellen -
>  
> I need some more information before I can sign off on the permit for zoning. The square footage that 
you are allowed for your sign is based on your tenant frontage along Exchange Street. You did not 
provide that information on the application.
>  
> Please let me know what your tenant frontage is along Exchange Street so I can complete my review.
>  
> Thank you.
>  
> Ann Machado
>  
>  
> Ann Machado
> Zoning Specialist
> Planning & Urban Development
> Portland City Hall
> (207) 874-8709
> 
> Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public 
and/or the media if requested.   --  


